
Date : 19.06.2021 
  

ADVISORY REGARDING FEE (SESSION 2021-22) 
  

Dear Parents 
  
The School management has decided to withdraw Medical Fee charges with effect 

from 01.04.2021 due to the Covid-19 pandemic. The amount, if any, paid as 

Medical Fee shall be adjusted in the last quarter. The Medical Fee head shall be 

resumed as and when the classes begin in offline mode. 

 

From next month i.e. July 2021, fine against late fee, levied by the School, will now 

be applicable from 16th of every month. An amount of Rs. 50/- only will be taken 

as late fee from the 16th of July 2021 onwards as a one-time measure due to the 

pandemic (session 2021-22).   

  
  
  
Mrs. Pooja Prakash 
Principal 
 


